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Dear Thai Quoc Khanh

Response to your request for official information

133 Molesworth St
PO Box 5013
Wellington 6145
New Zealand
T+64 4 496 2000

| refer to your request of 22 November 2018 to the Ministry of Health (the Ministry),
transferred from the Treasury, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) for:

“According to the Memorandum of Understanding between the Treasury and the
Ministry of Health https.//treasury.govt.nz/sites/default/files/2017-11/oia-20170062.pdf
the Ministry of Health committed to provide the Treasury financial and supplementary

information of each DHB in accordance with Annex A.

If possible, could you please

provide the annual information of each DHB that provided by Ministry of Health
(using Annex A) from 2013 to 2017.”

The information held by the Ministry relating to this request is attached. For your reference,
the table below outlines the type of information the Ministry has provided the Treasury during
the following time periods: 2014/15 and 2017/18.

Time period

Data provided

Data not provided

2013/14

Actual financial data
Non-financial data

Plan financial data

2014/15
.2015/16
2016/17

Actual financial data
Plan financial data
Non-financial data

2017/18

Actual financial data
Plan financial data

Non-financial data will be
supplied in 2019.

The Memorandum of Understanding between the Treasury and the Ministry cited in your
request was developed in 2013. Since its establishment, the data Treasury requests from the
Ministry has changed. As such, the information you have been provided will not be in the
format specified in your request.

| trust this information fulfils your request.

Please note this response (with your personal details removed) may be published on the

Ministry of Health website.

Yours sincerely

N

Tina Wakefield
Deputy Director-General
Corporate Services




